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Licensing

From:
Sent: 23 May 2024 14:24
To: Licensing
Subject: Nina’s bistro, west street, wareham

Categories: Gail

To the licensing officer  
 
I am wri�ng to you today as a local resident from this so called  establishment. I 
object strongly to this premises selling alcoholic beverages and opening late.  
It’s common knowledge that before they even obtained the correct licenses and permits that they were selling 
alcohol from there premises. This was breaking the law and  therefore makes the owners non responsible and unfit 
and proper people. I’ve seen the owners vaping in the bistro which is also not pleasant to see and I don’t know if this 
is even allowed.  
I fear that with them selling alcohol late into the evenings 10pm as stated on the applica�on that I will be more 
disturbed in my own home from noise and un responsible owners.  
 
I await your response 
 
Kind regards  
 

 

kathryn.miller
Typewriter
Appendix 4


